
Important Dates & Reminders
May 2nd - District ELL Family Night @ the Highschool - 6 p.m.
- 8: p.m.
May 6th - No School - Professional Development
May 10th - Kindergarten Round up - 12:30 p.m.-2:10 p.m. (see
flyer below)
May 13th - School Board Meeting @ 6:30 p.m. @ the District
Office or by Zoom
May 17th - 4/5 Track Meet @ the High School - 8:30 a.m. - 11:00 a.m.
May 21st - Ice Cream Social - 5:30/Spring Concert 6:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m. (see more info below)
May 22nd - 5th Grade Transition Parent Meeting @ Middle School 5:00p.m. -6:00 p.m.
May 27th - NO SCHOOL - Memorial Day Holiday











24/25 Preschool Enrollment is here. NES only has 18 slots available. If you are interested in having
your child attend Nehalem Elementary School Preschool Program, please contact Shannon at NES
by calling 503.355.3650 or email shannonam@nknsd.org.

Please note, your child must be 3 years old on or before September 1st, 2023 to be eligible.

mailto:shannonam@nknsd.org








Hi 5th grade families!

Our big fundraiser for the surprise end-of-year celebration is coming up and we are going to need
as much help as possible. We are running a car wash at Manzanita Lighthouse on May 5th from 10-
2. We are splitting it into two shifts of washing. 10-12 and 12-2. We'd love to have as many of our
5th graders there to help, along with their adult volunteers too! Attached is a google doc Car wash
sign up where you can sign up for the car wash or donate supplies (or you can feel free to email or
text me directly at my info below). We'll also be meeting up 20 minutes before the event to create
car wash signs, so bring your artistic skills! We'll have foam board and markers available.

If you are unavailable, please consider donating or loaning the supplies needed for the event. Here
are some things we are needing for the event:
*Car wash sponges
*Car wash brushes
*3-4 large buckets
*Car wash soap
*Loaning 2-3 extra long hoses with nozzles
*Rags for drying

Please email me at jodirrice@gmail com or text me at 503 516 3039 if you have any questions

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1CHjzAZQ1eNKJ1E_l_fqKIlY8KZNTeK7NfrXKHwky5aU/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jodirrice@gmail.com


If you are unable to help with this event and would like to just donate money towards the
celebration, you are welcome to place cash in an envelope marked with the name "Lesley Anctil"
and give it to the NES front office.

Our next meet-up will be May 20th @ 6pm in the NES cafeteria. Come join us!

Thank you so much!
Jodi Rice
(Elliott's mom)

Neah-Kah-Nie to Honor the School Lunch Heroes Serving Healthy Meals

Celebrating School Lunch Hero Day on May 3, 2024

Garibaldi, Rockaway, Nehalem– Between preparing delicious food, adhering to strict nutrition
standards, navigating student food allergies, and offering service with a smile, NKN nutrition
professionals have a lot on their plate. To celebrate their hard work and commitment, Neah-Kah-
Nie schools will celebrate School Lunch Hero Day on May 3. This day, celebrated annually since
2013, was designated by The School Nutrition Association and Jarrett Krosoczka, author of the
“Lunch Lady” graphic novel series. School Lunch Hero Day provides an opportunity for parents,
students, school staff and communities to thank those who provide healthy meals to nearly 30
million of America’s students each school day.

All across the school district, school nutrition professionals will be honored and recognized by
students, school staff, parents, and the community.

“School nutrition employees must balance many roles and follow numerous federal, state and
local regulations to ensure safe and healthy meals are available in schools. School Lunch Hero
Day provides the opportunity for the community to thank these hardworking heroes for their
dedication to fueling our students for success,” said Kris Troutman, Food Service Director.

Federal nutrition standards ensure that school cafeterias always offer low-fat or fat-free milk,
fruits, vegetables, whole
grains and lean protein. School meals also meet limits on calories, sodium and unhealthy fats. The
importance and nutritional value of school meals are well documented. For many children, school
lunch is the most important and nutrient-rich meal of their day.

Get the details about School Lunch Hero Day at www.schoollunchheroday.com. To learn more
about the school nutrition program, visit NKNSD.org

The School Nutrition Association (SNA) is a national, non-profit professional organization
representing 50,000 school nutrition professionals across the country. Founded in 1946, SNA and
its members are dedicated to making healthy school meals and nutrition education available to all

http://www.schoollunchheroday.com/
http://nknsd.org/


students. To find out more about today’s school meals, visit
www.schoolnutrition.org/SchoolMeals.

Ms. Jennifer’s School Counseling Office

Greetings!
In April we finished up our lessons on bullying and for the
intermediate classrooms we covered internet safety as well.. In K/1
we reviewed mindfulness and our tools. In 2nd - 3rd grade we
worked on what it means to have a growth mindset. In May we will
begin looking into careers K-5.
May we continue with state testing for 3rd - 5th graders. Please ensure that you students are
getting lots of rest, eating well and drinking lots of water. This season of testing can be stressful
for some kids. I encourage you to incorporate some mindful activities, outdoor walks, or whatever
is a favorite activity for your family to help alleviate the possible stress and to create an
opportunity for conversations about how to cope with whatever worries might be bubbling up.
If you have any questions or concerns about your student feel free to contact me. You can also fill
out a counseling form espanol to request a meeting.
Ms. Jennifer
503-355-3657
jenniferh@nknsd.org

Mrs. Duer's P.E. Class
We have been very busy in the months of March and April in the gym! In March, grades 2nd-5th
practiced paddle skills and learned to play a fun new sport called Street Racket. They also learned
and participated in activities around the various areas of fitness (cardio endurance, muscular
endurance, muscular strength, and flexibility). In April these grade levels have worked on dance,
kickball and baseball/softball skills. In March and April, preschool, Kindergarten and 1st grade
worked on basic paddle skills, dance, learning to kick and run bases, batting, throwing/catching,
and playing familiar games that focus on sportsmanship and cooperation.

May Focus:
Track and Field Unit
Frisbee Skills

http://www.schoolnutrition.org/SchoolMeals
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdyaiH-CA4akO_yXKmhgyyqVgrGNx4xIFJBuLxLyd4ovB9rIA/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1bChzeJDkquUfLCtajInaz22nCay-fh5vVj38fbpLbCM/edit?usp=sharing
mailto:jenniferh@nknsd.org


Family Resource Center

If you're looking to clean out gently used clothing that your
child/children outgrew, we're in need of the following items.....
clothing
shoes/boots
coats
swim suits and trunks
Preschool through 5th grade sizes would be greatly appreciated!
Please contact Heaven Hartford at 503-355-3639 or
heavenh@nknsd.org to donate.

mailto:heavenh@nknsd.org




NKN Employment Opportunities

Click button to access and apply for open positions.

https://nknsd.org/departments/human-resources/










Hello NES families, do you need youth after school care? Please reach out to us here at NCRD. We
pick up your students at Nehalem Elementary school at the end of each school day and are open
until
5pm. The cost is $6 per day per child. This includes a nutritious snack and a host of enrichment
activities (outdoor play/walks, gym time, crafts, music, science, etc.) We offer full-day childcare on
non-school days but are closed on all Federal holidays. No school days are $20 per student with
preregistration. May has 1 no school day, Monday May 6. To preregister and prepay, contact the
Welcome Center 855-444-6273 opt. 1. Summer is coming up quickly, if you are in need of care over
the summer please reach out and get on the roster. We provide care Monday through Friday from
7am until 5pm. Field Trip Wednesdays start on July 3rd . If you have not registered for field trips or
summer camps, registration opened April 29, stop by the Welcome Center as registration is
limited.

-Youth Sports-
Soccer has started! Pre-k –2 are on Mondays and Wednesday, grades 3 - 5 are on Tuesday and
Thursday, all days are 4:30 – 5:30, at NES field. If you have not registered, please stop by, or call the
Welcome Center for more details!
Baseball/Tee-ball will start Wednesday May 29 and run through Wednesday July 3. Registration is
open



now. If you are interested in volunteering/coaching for this or any sport, please let us know. None
of
this would be possible without the great coaches we have. angiet@ncrdnehallem.org
kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org

The NCRD Aquatic Department would like to acknowledge the supreme achievement made by
20 fourth and fifth grade students who chose to participate on April 23, 2024, in the NCRD/NES
annual Swim Challenge. This event of swimming lengths of the pool without stopping for a
maximum time of one hour symbolizes a tradition at NES and allows participating swimmers to
attain their goal and walk away with a sense of accomplishment and personal satisfaction.
Kudos to the following students:
Molly Albrechtsen, Quincey Powell, Sophia Johnson, Cydney Massender, Ezra Hodge, Wyatt
Vandecoevering, David Hummel, Emerson Duncan, Harrison Houser, Kate Albrechtsen, Oliver
Arnold, Bear Bayouth, Jennie Davidson, Julien Anctil, Sawyer Bennett, Eli Kirby, Stella Scovel,
Emily Denning, Hunter Gores, Otis Tierson.
As a group they swam 828 lengths which equals 11.5 miles!! BRAVO!

Summer Swim Lessons and Recreational Programing Begins June 24, 2024
(The NCRD Pool will be closed June 8-----June 23 for Maintenance)
NCRD Aquatics Summer 2024 Pool Schedule will be available the end of May.

Highlights
OPEN RECREATIONAL SWIM: Monday---Friday 1:00pm---3:00 All Summer!!
Swim Lessons: Tuesdays & Thursdays 4 sessions(4 lessons in each session)
Parent/tot: special swim sessions (Tuesday or Thursday mornings)

FRIDAY NIGHT FAMILY SWIM CONTINUES thru the End of the School Year!
Last Friday Night Swim will be June 7, 2024
Time: 6:00pm----7:30pm
Adult(s) please accompany your children. Not mandatory that adult must get in the pool unless the
child is 5 years and under.
$2 per student $18 10x pass $6 adult $50 10x pass Purchase @ the Pool!
Questions: pool# 1-855-444-6273
e-mail:Suedg@ncrdnehalem.org

mailto:angiet@ncrdnehallem.org
mailto:kileyk@ncrdnehalem.org
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